
LAKE RIDGE HOME ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS


JANUARY 15TH 2018


PRESENT:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 GUESTS:

TYSON BROWN	 	 	 	 	 	 MARK MERCER

TOM ANDERSON	 	 	 	 	 	 DEB WEST

BILL STEEBY	 	 	 	 	 	 	 BRAD HILLRICH

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 SHERMAN & NADINE HEROLD

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 DENNY TRYON

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 STEVE BEAMAN


The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by Anderson.


A motion was made by Brown to approve the November minutes and financials, second by 
Steeby, motion carried.


New Business:


	 A discussion was held about weather or not to use the same accountant or to look into 	
	 a new one.


	 W-2’s and 1099 forms are currently being worked on.


Old Business:


	 The New Years Eve party went really good.  The food and music where complemented.


Committee reports:


	 Brad Hillrich reported that the drywall was finished on the new residence on Chicasha 	
	 Lane but still needs interior paint and other interior finishings.

	 

	 Sherman Herold reported that he may no longer be able to be on the park committee.


Other Business:


	 The Bar & Grill are opening up on Tuesday’s for a Taco Tuesday night menu only.


	 If any known street lights are out please report them to the office to where they can be 	
	 replaced.


With no further business to address the meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.


Submitted by

Bill Steeby, Secretary

	


